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PRESENT: Commissioner Forcier 
  Commissioner Nangle 
 
 
 
Commissioner Forcier stated that we have been waiting for the state to approve the budget before we 
could have a meeting of the heating sub- committee.  Commissioner Forcier stated that we would like to 
roll out a five year capital improvement plan on 971 Mammoth Road.  The plan would address heating, 
siding, and roofing issues.  Commissioner Forcier would like to utilize solar panels at this site.  As the 
project is phased in Commissioner Forcier would like to see heating updates, siding, and roofs.  
Commissioner Forcier would like to see solar be the focus.  The housing authority plans on working with 
DHCD to further any and all options that will address the efficiency as well as the cost benefit of the 
 housing authority. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:  5:42 p.m. 


